
DO NOT go to the doctor’s office and DO NOT use the public transport. Stay at home!

CORONAVIRUS
Dear Patients,

06-80-277-455 06-80-277-456

Further, frequently uptated and 
official information about the 
coronavirus can be found at:

koronavirus@bm.gov.hu
www.koronavirus.gov.hu

If you have travelled from an affected area or contacted someone else who have had or since then 
developed symptoms such as fever, shortness of breath, cough, call your general practitioner or the 
Hungarian Institute of Public Health’s (NNK) toll-free information line, where the general public’s 
questions about the coronavirus are answered as fast and accurate as possible. 


